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Busch thanks Taylor Spink for passing along a message from Mr. Suzuki in Japan. Mention of a future trip 
by the St. Louis Cardinals to Japan. 
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EXECUTIVE OFFICES 

ST. LOUIS 18, .MO., U.S.A. 

AUGUST A . BUSCH, JR . September 29, 1958 

Dear Taylor: 

Thanks for sending me copy of the wire 
you received from our good friend, 
Mr. Suzuki of Japan. 

It's a pleasure to be associated with 
such enthusiastic friends and I am 
sure the visit of the Cardinals will be 
most welcome to the Japanese people, and 
I hope a source of pleasure to the players 
and those who accompany them. 

With my best, as always. 

Sincerely 

August A. Busch, Jr. 

Mr. J. G. Taylor Spink 
The Sporting News 
2018 Washington Avenue 
St. Louis 3, Missouri 
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